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Gold Seekers has lost a long time member, Alberta 
Lohrengal has passed, she will be missed. Our 
condolences and best wishes go to her husband, Roy. 
 
 
Johnn Marshall has resigned from Gold seekers and has 
left the area for greener pastures, Johnn was very active in 
the club, he will be missed, good luck Johnn. 
 
 
Also we are still looking for a Backhoe, Norb and James 
have looked at some, we are still looking for the one that 
fits our financial and work needs. 
 
 
Tuesday September 1st is our first meeting after summer 
and it is coming soon, see you there. 
 
 
Bruce Miller 
HGS Newsletter Editor 
hgsnewslettereditor@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

         

         

          

 

 

http://www.havasugoldseekers.com/

